




 

 

Tamsen Burke noted that the steam issue with the pool has continued to be a challenge to 



 

 

Another area of concern was the SRAC memberships budget, and the Student Union re-
examined that budget and decreased that budget by $23,000 to reflect the non-operation of 

the summer months.  Dr. Daniels inquired about how much of the $146,000 was outside 

community memberships noting that there are discussions about restrictions about allowing 

outside community members in the facility.  Ms. Burke noted that Student Union kept the 
number lower allowing for community members to return to the facility in late fall/early 

spring.   

 
Ms. Burke explained the Outside Agency shows an increase in this budget and noted that the 




